
 

 

DAV Public School 
Sherghati, Gaya (Bihar) - 824211 

Affiliated to CBSE, New Delhi, Affiliation No: 330112 

 
Notice   Date: 18/05/2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings of the day! 

 
School  will  remain  closed  for  Summer  Vacation  from  19/05/2025 
(Monday) to  14/06/2025. (Saturday). 
Regular classes will resume from 16/06/2025 as per the regular schedule. However, 
the school office will remain open during Summer Vacation, on all working days. 

 
Important Reminder for Students:  
The school management has provided sufficient home assignments and project work 
for each class. We encourage students to utilize this time productively by completing 
their assignments during the break. Kindly ensure that all assignments are finished 
before the vacation ends. 
 
Home assignments for all classes will be shared through the Students' WhatsApp 
group and are also available on our school website: www.davpssherghati.com  under 
Academic -> Assignment. 
 
 
 

We wish all our students a restful and 
enjoyable break. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
Best regards, 

Principal 


